



St Richard's Newsletter

Aspire, learn and serve and grown in Christ.

Friday 28th September

Dear Parents and Carers,

Macmillan Coffee morning:

A huge thank you to everyone who donated and/ or attended the Macmillian Coffee Morning. Our School Council organised and hosted the event as well setting us the challenge of raising £200.



As soon as we have final figure we will let you know how much we have raised.

Family Fast Day

Attendance and Punctuality:

Our whole school target for the year is 96% (or above). The vast majority of children are in school everyday and are always on time However, some children are always late for school and this really does impact on their education. Please remember that 'every minute counts'. If your child is 5 minutes late every morning he/she will miss over 15 hours of learning. That's almost 3 school days.

E-Safety:

Last Monday, Key Stage 2 attended an assembly hosted by Google and Parent Zone about how to stay safe when on-line. The children learnt how to be Internet Legends and being 'sharp, alert, secure and kind'. Please talk to your child about this.

Drive-way:

Please be safety conscious and use the footpath when the drive gates are open. The gates are locked between 8.30am-9am and 3.20pm-3.45pm during these times it is safe to walk on the drive-way but at other times, especially for Breakfast Club please use the path as cars are using the drive-way.

Clubs:

As a staff we have worked hard to produce los of differet extra-curricular activities for the children to attend either at lunchtimes or afterschool. They are proving to be very popular with the children and staff! Please ask your children what club they have attended this week.





St Richard's Newsletter

Aspire, learn and serve and grown in Christ.

Friday 28th September

Mission Statement:

The children have been busy learning about our school's mission statement, St Richard and St Cuthbert. Please ask your child about these and see what you can learn!

School uniform:

Whilst the children look very smart in their school uniform, please remember that children must wear black shoes or trainers to school and have their PE kit with them at all times. This must include a pair of sandshoes.





Golden Table:

Each week, children that have been spotted being polite, using their manners and following the school behaviour of showing Respect and Pride, are invited to sit at the Golden Table for lunchtime on a Friday. The children are very excited about this and are always eager to find out if



they've been chosen.

Dates for diaries:

Wednesday 3rd October: Y6 Reflection Day Wednesday 10th October: Flu Vaccine for FS2,

Y1, Y2, Y3, Y4 and Y5.

Wednesday 17th October and Thursday

18th October: Parent's Evening.

Wednesday 24th October: Harvest Festival

Celebrations.

Friday 26th October: Half-term.

Monday 5th November: School re-opens at

8.40am.

Monday 12th November: Anti-bullying week. Friday 16th November: Children in Need Monday 19th November: Swimming for Y4

children starts.

Friday 7th December: Christmas Disco
Monday 10th December: Pantomime Day
Tuesday 11th December: FS1 Performance
Wednesday 12th December: KS1 Performance
Thursday 13th December: FS2 Performance
Friday 14th December: Christmas Jumper Day
Tuesday 18th December: Christmas Craft

EYFS/KS1

Wednesday 19th December: Christmas Craft

KS2

Thursday 19th December: Party Day
Friday 21st December: Christmas Mass
Friday 21st December: School closes for
Christmas

Have a lovely weekend and we will see you all on Monday at 8.40am.

Mrs Coldham

Cusahayo

Head of School